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Newsletter - 15/03/2023

Headteacher News:

Another great week here at Compton culminating in a superb assembly by 5NW. They were debating whether the Tudors really
were that terrible! The knowledge of the class was outstanding, but what I really liked was that the children were able to really
debate the question and use examples to back up their arguments.

 Wishing you all an enjoyable weekend and HAPPY RED NOSE DAY . 

Office News:

Dates for your Diary

Who What When

Whole School Neurodiversity Week Monday 18th - Friday 22nd March

Y2 & Y5 Fire and Rescue Safety Talk Thursday 21st March

Year 3 Tamar Bridge Trip Monday 25th March

Year Group News:

Year 2

This week, in Year 2 we have been enjoying our science learning about a balanced diet and hygiene.  The children have taken part in
taste testing a range of fruits and vegetables in order to ensure they are getting the nutrients their bodies need. They also have
conducted an investigation into the best way to remove germs to keep themselves healthy. There were giggles and glitter
everywhere!



Other News

Book Fair

A huge thank you to everyone who supports our school book fair. We raised £797. As a result, we will receive 20% to purchase new
books for the children.

Young Carers Day of Action – 13 March 2024

It was Young Carers Day of Action this week and Miss Howells and Mrs Woodman facilitated an Art activity with our Young
Carers.  It gave our Young Carers a chance to meet up, share their experiences and form friendships. 

 



PE & Sport News:

There was a ‘silly sports day’ event for Service Children on Monday afternoon this week.  It was held at the Life Centre, organised
by the charity Aggies, in conjunction with PE Students from City College. I was able to take a Team of 6 Year 6’s along.

All the boys had a great time and gave it their all.  I’m delighted to say, we WON and the boys were presented with a trophy, along
with an Easter egg.

Other events are being planned in the future, which following the break since Covid, is great to hear.

Lee xxx

Community News:

FREE Easter family workshops

With the Easter holidays just around the corner are you making plans for the family? We are running more of our family fun
workshops in the Easter break. These are FREE Easter Holiday Family Workshops, aimed at children aged 6+. The workshops
include mask making, screen printing, plant pot decorating and more! Get ready for an egg-citing Easter filled with creativity and

learning! For more info and to book  https://ow.ly/n93U50QNHg8

 

Support your child with GCSE Maths

 

We are offering free courses to parents/carers to help them support their children with GCSE Maths.

FREE GCSE Maths courses running on:

- 16th April 7pm Online

-18th April 1pm Online

More info and to enrol  https://ow.ly/qLIE50QBbit
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